
 

October 6, 2020 

Dear Parents / Guardians: 

Welcome to the 2020- 2021 school year!  It’s hard to believe that we are already sending out Progress Reports for the 

1st quarter. 

As you are aware, our platform for education is vastly different than years past.  We wish we could see all our students 

everyday but with the NYSDOH guidelines for COVID-19 that is not an option for us at this time.  

Over the summer we had the opportunity to reconfigure how we would move our students forward academically and 

our students seem to be adapting well.  Although we continue to refine the process I want to share some ways that you 

as parents/guardians can assist: 

1) Students are assigned work that covers 5 days of material.  For each student that may look slightly different 

based on your personal decisions to have your child attend school in person vs. remaining 100% remote.  It is 

imperative that your child work on their academics daily.   

 

2) Our students will receive numerical grades for their work.  Timely completion of assigned material will be their 

best way of staying on top of the assigned work. 

 

3) Check Power School weekly to view your child’s academic progress. 

 

4) Teachers are available for questions daily and students have been given teacher information so that they can 

reach them when not in the building.  That can be by phone, by email, through Remind, or on a Google Meet.  

Please encourage your child to reach out to their teacher if they need help. 

 

5) Your child’s counselor is available to answer questions or provide support if needed.  Student’s can identify 
their counselor by looking at their schedule.  The breakdown by alphabet can also be found on the high school 
home page.  

A – Gra:  Mr. Tomasik  Gre – Nor:  Mr. Brown  Mr – Z:  Ms. Boncore 
 

6) To ensure that our Green/White Teams have balanced instructional time we have adjusted our team 
attendance days.  Please see the changes on the backside of this letter.  Note changes are during the week of 
November 23rd and December 21st. 
 

Thank you for partnering with us to support the success of your child!   

Sincerely, 

 

Christine Koch, Principal 
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  *Lake Shore Eagle Green 

Days 

*Lake Shore Eagle White 

Days 

October October 6-7 

October 13-14 

October 20-21 

October 27-28 

October 8-9 

October 15-16 

October 22-23 

October 29-30 

November November 3-4 

November 10 

November 11 (Veterans Day – No School) 

November 17-18 

November 24 

  

November 5-6 

November 12-13 

November 11 (Veterans Day – No School) 

November 19-20 

November 25 

December 

  

December 1-2 

December 8-9 

December 15-16 

December 22 

December 3-4** 

December 10-11 

December 17-18 

December 23 

*Please note the differences in the week of Veterans Day, Thanksgiving and 

Christmas. 

**No Parent Conferences 
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